
Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

Queens Wharf Railing

Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com> 30 July 2019 at 19:41
To: Robyn C Davies <robyn.C.Davies@tmr.qld.gov.au>

Dear Robyn

Quite frankly the fact that I have to raise this is beyond belief. Can you please pass on to Queens Wharf how
inappropriate the placement of the railing is.

I know it is not under you but I feel that if we contact QW directly it will go nowhere.

Donald Campbell
Co-convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG
0402 609 723

www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104
Brisbane Qld 4001
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